The City of Brentwood is seeking competitive bids for the purchase of (5) five emergency lightbars, siren
controllers and sire speaker with mounts for our patrol cars. The City of Brentwood will accept the
lowest bid that meets our specifications. The city reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids.
For detailed and required specifications contact David Gossett 615-371-0160. Bids must be sealed in an
envelope and marked SEALED POLICE LIGHTBAR BID, and delivered to, or mailed to, Finance
Department, City of Brentwood, 5211 Maryland Way Brentwood , Tn 37027 or to PO BOX 788,
Brentwood, Tn 37024-0788. Sealed bids will be opened Tuesday, September, 24th at 2:00pm.



